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Here are a few articles about crimes in our area; let’s keep watchin’ and stay vigilant. . . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Verizon FiOS is here at last. . .  

Super fast internet speeds are here at last! And so is competition and lower prices. Even if Verizon’s deal doesn’t 
save you money call your current provider and tell them you’re considering Verizon and they’ll probably give you a 
better deal! 

 

Attention All Neighborhood Watchers . . . 

There are new posts to the NeighborhoodWatch page of our website www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home. 
Just click More... in the Pages & Links section and look under Neighborhood Watch and Vandalism 
Investigations and Pictures.  
 

Been To The WebSite Lately? 

If you’ve visited our community web site 
www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home and signed-up, thank 
you very much! But you haven’t added yourself to the Our Neighbors 
section yet! By adding yourself you will be listed in the Our Neighbors 
section and the site will remember your Home page automatically. 
Please show your support for this important tool by clicking              
Add Yourself Now! in the Our Neighbors section on the right side of 
the home page. 

 

 

 

 This newsletter was created by a Rembrandt Neighbors’ website member. The Rembrandt Neighbors’ website and this newsletter are not affiliated with the Rembrandt 
HOA. Questions/comments regarding the website or this newsletter (or to stop receiving this newsletter) should be sent to: RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com 
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